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Prayer Service for Peace

Faced with the violence and war we are seeing in our world today, please join the Knights of
Columbus as we join with the parishioners of St. Mary Church for a prayer service for peace on
Wednesday, March 23 at St. Mary. All are welcome to come and pray the rosary at 6:30 p.m.,
followed by the prayer service incorporating the words Our Mother gave us at Fatima in 1917. 
Let us all join and ask God for His peace in the Ukraine, peace throughout our world and peace
in each individual heart. 

New Member Exemplification 

The Knights also invite everyone in the parishes to celebrate the induction of our new members. 
Their ceremony will take place Sunday, March 27, about 12:15 p.m., after the 11 a.m. Mass. It is
completely open to the public, and we welcome your coming to see it and hear the discourses
about the founding principles of our order - charity, unity and fraternity. Please join us in
congratulating and encouraging our new members as they join our ranks in service of our
parishes and communities.  
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